
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, April 3, 2023 

 
 
 

EPM, as the agent of Company HIDROITUANGO S.A. E.S.P., reports that the National 
Environmental Licensing Authority (ANLA, for the Spanish original), by means of 
Resolution No. 00594 of March 24, 2023, notified on April 3 of that same year, 
resolved to declare the Company HIDROITUANGO S.A. E.S.P. environmentally 
responsible for the charges formulated through article 1 of Writ No. 00059 of 
January 21, 2019, consisting of the channel occupation of the Tamara gorge; the 
replacement of Bridges No. 12 “La Mona” and 14 “El Atraso” to build two (2) Box 
Culverts in their place; and dumping waste water into a seepage field from the field 
in the property called “El Ciruelar.” All of the above was done without informing and 
previously obtaining authorization from the Environmental License. As a 
consequence, a fine was imposed amounting to ONE BILLION FOUR HUNDRED EIGHT 
MILLION ONE HUNDRED TWENTY-THREE THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED SIXTY-SIX 
COLOMBIAN PESOS, LEGAL TENDER (COP 1,408,123,466).  
 
An administrative appeal and the necessary judicial action will be filed in light of the 
mentioned resolution. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


